NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM

Amended

FOR THE DRIPPING SPRINGS HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION
REGARDING A WORKSHOP WITH MIXTAPE AGENCY
LOCATED AT DRIPPING SPRINGS CITY HALL
511 MERCER STREET — DRIPPING SPRINGS, TEXAS
WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 17,2018 AT 9:30 A.M.

The City of Dripping Springs Historic Preservation Commission may attend a Workshop with
Mixtape Agency regarding the Historic Districts Brochure and Branding Guidelines. The
Workshop will be on Wednesday, October 17, 2018 beginning at 9:30 a.m., and located at City
Hall — 511 Mercer Street, Dripping Springs, TX. A quorum of the Historic Preservation
Commission may be present, and no action will be taken.

Certification

I hereby certify the above notice of a quorum was posted at City of Dripping Springs City Hall
and on the City’s website on October 12, 2018 at 3:30 p.m.
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